
i

n  Receiving God’s gifts  - gratefully
n  Developing God’s gifts  - responsibly  
n   Sharing God’s gifts -  justly & charitably

As disciples, we are called to be good stewards of 
the gifts we receive from God by: 

Share your blessings
by supporting the Annual Appeal

at www.AnnualAppeal.org 

  “Well done, good and faithful servant!”                                                        
                                    Matthew 25: 14- 30

Dear Bulletin Editors,
These ads may be used at any time during the 

   Annual Appeal Campaign.

  “Well done, good and faithful servant!”                                                        
                                    Matthew 25: 14- 30

Most Reverend Joseph C. Bambera, D.D., J.C.L.
Bishop of Scranton

See the Appeal at Work in Your Region ... 
View Parishioners and Clergy in Six Unique Videos - 

Visit AnnualAppeal.org!

     “We are able to help so many people in need 
because of  your generosity. 
      As we reflect on our Catholic faith, may we 
open our hearts to be filled with God’s grace and 
mercy and so enable us to reflect in our lives the 
theme of this year’s Annual Appeal -  

Serving in Faith with Hope and Gratitude.”   

        Thank you for your support of the Annual Appeal. 

GIFTS to the APPEAL support Diocesan ministries & will not be used to 
defray legal fees or fund the Survivors Compensation Program.

GIFTS to the APPEAL support Diocesan ministries & will not be used to 
defray legal fees or fund the Survivors Compensation Program.


